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Lou Mansolillo

From: Susan Aubin <susanaubin57@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 9:13 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Old Growth Forest Act 

 
Sent from my iPhone Dear Committee Members, 
 
Please support Bill H 5294 Old Growth Forest Protection Act.  
 
Rhode Island has no laws protecting these forests. These forests support all living organism in their 
surrounding environment.  These all growth forests can never be replaced. Once gone, they are gone 
forever. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this most worthy act.  
 
Susan Aubin  
1409 South Broadway East Providence, RI 


